The Power of One Scholarship

We are excited to support our community by contributing to the Gilmer High School
Scholarship fund. This program invests in our youth by helping to alleviate some of the financial
burdens of advanced education when individual start college or technical schools.

We sponsor one individual every year with a scholarship entitled, The Power of One. We
believe one person can make a difference if they make a decision to do so, whether on a small
or large scale. We try to recommend an individual that we believe has demonstrated
leadership, passion, and compassion to make a difference in the community in which we live.

If you have a young individual you would like to nominate for this scholarship program, please
contact us and ask them to complete the application below. We will submit their name to the

Gilmer High School Selection Committee.

Name:

Address:

Phone:

Email:

Grade:

Date of graduation:

Please list the college or technical school you plan to attend:

Please briefly describe what the “power of one” means to you and how you feel you have made
a difference in the community around you, such as in your high school, church, clubs, your
family, your friends, or other organizations.



